
Regular Park Board Meeting 

Monday, April 14, 2025

CHAIR’S REPORT



Medicine Game Lacrosse Tournament

Commissioner Jensen participated in the Medicine Game lacrosse tournament at Rogers Arena. The welcoming 
and land acknowledgement was provided by friend and former teammate Xwechaal (Dennis Joseph). The 
tournament celebrates lacrosse and promotes the sport in Vancouver



Spring at Batch

Commissioner Jensen visited Batch at Kitsilano to celebrate the start of Spring, pictured here with John Negrin.



Tatlow Park

Commissioner Jensen and Benson visited the newly daylit First Creek at Tatlow and Volunteer Parks, as well as 
            



Joint Childcare Council of Vancouver

Chair Christensen and Commissioner Jensen attended the Childcare Council of Vancouver meeting.



Liaison Roles – Comr. Jensen

Commissioner Jensen attended the Vancouver Food Policy Council in his role as liaison. 



Liaison Roles – Comr. Digby

Commissioner Digby attended meetings with Britannia Community Services Society and Dunbar CCA in his role 
as liaison



Squamish Nation Tree Planting Ceremony

Commissioner Digby attended the Squamish Nation Tree Planting Ceremony. The seedlings will join thousands of 
others across the park to strengthen the canopy.



Sakura Days Japan Fair

Commissioners attended the Sakura Days Japan Fair at VanDusen Botanical Garden.
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